
ELECTION OF THE PRINCIPAL OF MWNPHS AS SECRETARY 

GENERAL OF International Visitor’s Leadership Program Alumni 

Association Cameroon 

Ms. Brunhilda Beh Fuchi, the Principal of MWNPHS took part in the most 

cherished International Visitor Leadership Program organized by the U.S. 

Department of states in October 2019. After four years of giving back to the 

community specifically in the field of education, she was elected as Secretary 

General of the IVLP Alumni Association in Cameroon. 

We are proud of the work she doing as a Principal and also supports her in her new 

function in the alumni association. 

 


